
Subject: Re: Nelson Amp
Posted by Wayne Parham on Wed, 14 Jan 2009 17:13:38 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Wow, I'm sorry to hear that about the amp.  Now I feel bad!About LSAF, my number is
918-663-2131.  I agree with you about including Norris, and that we three should get an E-Mail
thread going to discuss this.  Maybe he and I can get together this weekend and do a conference
call with you.

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from AudioRoundTable.com

https://audioroundtable.com/forum/index.php?t=usrinfo&id=5
https://audioroundtable.com/forum/index.php?t=rview&th=1981&goto=11446#msg_11446
https://audioroundtable.com/forum/index.php?t=post&reply_to=11446
https://audioroundtable.com/forum/index.php

